
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: July 17, 2023 

FROM: Alina Ciocan, Assistant City Manager 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action on selecting conceptual graphic design 
elements for the IH-35 corridor.  

 
SUMMARY: 

 The City is considering design concepts to enhance the aesthetics of the IH-35 corridor through 
Sanger. 

 Kimley-Horn has been retained to assist with preliminary design concepts and develop a set of 
schematic plans for the City entry monumentation as well as the sound wall design. 

 Based on feedback received from City Council on May 1, 2023, has been narrowed to include two 
concept designs and the sound wall.  

 Once the final concept design elements are selected, staff will proceed with the design phase.   
 
 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  -   Amount:  -  GL Account:  - 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends Council selecting the concept designs they would like to incorporate in the IH-35 
corridor. 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 Presentation   


